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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board accept the donations as noted in the Summary of this report and that appropriate 
recognition be given to the donors. 

SUMMARY: 

Operations East, Griffith-Metro Region, has received the following donations: 

Alpine Recreation Center 
Wayland Tam donated $100 to be used for the purchase of supplies for the 2009 Youth 
Sports Program. 

Aliso Pico Recreation Center 
Aliso Business Community donated $4,462 to be used for part-time staff fees. 

Aliso Business Community donated $200 to be used for the purchase of supplies for the 
2009 Baseball League Opening Day on Saturday, May 16,2009. 

Aliso Business Community donated $520.35 to be used for the purchase of supplies for 
the 2009 Summer Day Camp Program. 

Aliso Business Community donated $1,506 to be used for the "Taking Back the Park 
Event" on Saturday, May 30,2009. 
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Downey Recreation Center 
Karl Muhs donated $307.45 to be used for the purchase of admission tickets to the 
Aquarium of the Pacific in Long Beach on July 23,2009 for a Youth Summer Day Camp 
Field Trip. 

Elysian Valley Recreation Center 
Westcoast Sports Associates donated $2,200 to subsidize player registration fees for the 
2009 Spring Youth Baseball League. 

Glassell Park Senior Citizen Center 
Glassell Park Senior Club donated $103 to be used for the purchase of office supplies. 

Glassell Park Senior Club donated $260 to be used for the purchase of office supplies. 

Griffith Park Adult Community Center 
Marina Camacho donated an assortment of books with an estimated total value of $80 to 
be used by the senior club. 

Los Angeles Youth Athletic Club 
Pacific 2.1 Entertainment Group, Inc. donated $500 to be used for program expenses. 

South Seas House 
Goldberg & Solovy Foods Inc. donated an assortment of food products with an estimated 
total value of $43 1.95 to be used for the Feed the Community Event on July 29, 2009. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

Acceptance of these donations results in no fiscal impact on the Department's General Fund 
except for unknown savings as donations may offset some expenditures. 

All cash donations will be deposited into various Municipal Recreation Program (MRP) accounts 
for program related expenses. 

This report was prepared by Jason Kitahara, Sr. Recreation Director 11, Griffith-Metro Region. 




